Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Building Commission
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Building Commission has received the petition for declaratory statement from Alfonso Fernandez-Fraga, P.E. on behalf of Initial Engineers. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Section 709.1, Florida Building Code, Existing Building Volume (2010), as it applies to the petitioner.

The Petitioner asks for clarification of the ventilation requirements for Level 2 alterations.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Agency Clerk’s Office, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2203.

Please refer all comments to: April L. Hammonds, Office of the General Counsel, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1000.
